
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:30:45 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:24 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Amy Doucette

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I can't believe yet another company/business is actually considering more increases. So many Canadians have not
see their wages gone up. Endbridge made even more money during the pandemic with many of us having to stay at
home, causing us to use more utilities in our homes. With so many of the increases coming from companies that
continued to profit during the pandemic and still are, just feels like another slap in the face for those of us trying to
keep our heads above water.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




